
 

                                   

 

Eastfield Primary School 

Colliery Road  

Wolverhampton, WV1 2QY 

Phone: (01902) 558604 Fax: (01902) 558607 

Email: eastfieldprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Hay 

                           Extra-Curricular School Activities Spring Term 2025 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

We are offering Extra-curricular School activities to Years 2 – 6 for the Spring Term. Extra-curricular school 

activities enable children to learn new skills, improve existing skills and have the opportunity to mix socially with 

different children. EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES ARE NOT CHILDCARE and may need to be cancelled at 

short notice. Please ensure that your child genuinely wants to attend the activity and understands that they need to 

develop resilience about getting better at the activity.  

 

Places for the activities are limited – a waiting list will be used for those children who are not successful. If your 

child is allocated a place and then misses 2 sessions, their place will be offered to a child on the waiting list and your 

child will no longer be able to attend. If an activity is oversubscribed, then names will be randomly chosen to be fair 

to everybody!   

 

All activities finish at 4.15pm prompt. Children are collected from the Breakfast club gate on Colliery Road at 

4.15pm.  

 

If you are late collecting your children then they will not be able to stay for extra-curricular activities. 

School cannot guarantee that there will be staff on site after 4:20pm.  

In the event of a competition being scheduled to finish later than this you will be notified nearer the time. 
 

Clubs for Spring Term (between Monday 13th January and Friday 11th April 2025) 

Day Club  
Monday  Year 4 Gymnastics 

  

Tuesday  Year 4/5 Music Club 

Tuesday Year 6 Gymnastics  

  

Wednesday  Year 5 Gymnastics  

  

Thursday  Year 5/6 Football team Training/match  

Thursday  Year 2 Multi Skills 

  

Friday Year 3 Tennis/Badminton 

 



 

                                   

 

The dates for each club are scheduled from 13.01.25 and will then run for 

every week of spring term, all dates are on the SIMS Parent app. If you have any questions or queries 

about any of the clubs, please speak to Mr Tew or leave Mr Tew a message at the office and he will call you back. 

 

Your sincerely, 
 

Mr Tew  

PE Leader 


